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MR. O'REILLY: Thanks, Madam Chair. I know how much the Minister of Justice likes 
my questions on this area. I had understood that OROGO had retained a third party to 
do an assessment of their resourcing needs, recognizing that there hasn't been any oil 
and gas activity here now in years, or very little, shall we say. Has that consultant or the 
contractor been hired, and when is a report expected? Thanks, Madam Chair.  

CHAIRPERSON (Ms. Semmler): Thank you, Member. Minister.  

HON. R.J. SIMPSON: Thank you. The report is expected at the end of this month, I 
believe. It's a third party, and it is doing everything the Member has asked in the past, 
looking at not just whether the budget is adequate to operate as is, but considering 
what's going on in the territory and what a future budget should look like. Thank you.  

CHAIRPERSON (Ms. Semmler): Thank you, Minister. Member for Frame Lake.  

MR. O'REILLY: Thanks, Madam Chair. Thanks to the Minister. Is the Minister going to 
share that report with the Standing Committee on Economic Development and 
Environment? Thanks, Madam Chair.  

CHAIRPERSON (Ms. Semmler): Thank you, Member. Minister.  

HON. R.J. SIMPSON: Yes, I can share that. Thank you.  

 


